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I’m in HUGE favor of this bill LD 1567. I believe if any cannabis grower is utilizing 
post treatment processing like radiation treatment and ozonation it should clearly state
that on packaging for any consumers awareness. Just like we have to label “caution 
thc” or any other information to help inform consumers what they are buying and 
using. Radiation treatment may be “safe” and a way for growers to pass testing 
regulations it can still pose health risks and isn’t “natural” so should be announced. 
Just like “GMO” is labeled on any products that have been genetically modified. 
Thank you 


